
Don’t Miss Your Opportunity

Do you have outstanding debt from your federal 
student loans?

As a City employee you may qualify for the Public 
Service Loan Forgiveness Program which forgives the 
remaining balance on your Direct Loans after you have 
made 120 qualifying monthly payments.

In addition, you may receive credit for payments that 
previously did not qualify through the “limited PSLF 
waiver”, but the waiver opportunity ends on October 31st, 
2022 so act quickly!!!

Follow the below links for more information.

https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/public-service

https://studentaid.gov/announcements-events/pslf-limited-waiver

https://studentaid.gov/manage-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/public-service
https://studentaid.gov/announcements-events/pslf-limited-waiver

